
The project, led by Ms. Rosalie Belano from the College of Agriculture, focuses on the sustainable use of

local lakes and rivers by releasing catfish fingerlings to replenish aquatic populations. In addition, a fish

pen is being installed at the Calao-hito production area within the Calao Forest Reserve, providing a

controlled environment for the healthy growth of the fingerlings. This initiative aims to promote

responsible aquaculture practices, enhance local biodiversity, and support the long-term sustainability of

the region's aquatic ecosystems. It also serves as an educational opportunity for students and the

community, aligning with Tarlac Agricultural University’s commitment to ecological conservation and

sustainable development.


